
COOPERATIVE EDUCATION      (full year) 
Cooperative training is a unique program offered to 12th graders.  It is designed to develop skills 
needed for employment and to gain exposure to career areas before seeking further education.  
Co-op combines related classroom instruction with supervised part-time, paid employment.  Co-
op usually begins in the fall term and continues through the school year.  Students are required to 
provide their own transportation.  Participation in the co-op program starts with an application 
completed by the student and signed by their parents.  Applications may be obtained from Mrs. 
Harbottle in the spring.  A copy of the student’s EDP must be submitted with the application. 
Watch the announcements for meeting dates. 
 


